
EACP Committee 

From: 	 yolomaui@gmail.com  

Sent: 	 Monday, September 07, 2020 4:00 PM 

To: 	 EACP Committee 

Subject: 	 Testimony 

I would like to testify in support of pesticide free parks & roadways on Maui, for the health & safety of our community & 

aina. Scientific studies have shown significant evidence that pesticide exposure causes a variety of autoimmune, 

cognitive, organ, & respiratory issues as well as polluted the air, wildlife, waters, and island we call home. Please protect 

our citizens and beautiful island from the use of toxic pesticides being sprayed where our keiki play & live. 

Mahalo 
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